

WABASH COLLEGE

Class Agents Letter
Alumni and Parent Relations
P.O. Box 352
Crawfordsville, IN 47933
Web site: www.wabash.edu

Email us: alumni@wabash.edu

Phone: (765) 361-6369

Class of 1959

Class Agents

Craig Green Bob Wedgeworth Roger Billings

October, 2014

Gentlemen:

The class of 2018 is here. If only you could be here to share in the excitement! Meeting our students and young alumni is a real tonic for me. There are so many capable and enthusiastic young men.

Recruitment for this year's freshmen went well for Wabash. DePauw fell 100 short. Please send the name of any potential student to Admissions, even those whom you only know through your local newspaper. Over one-third of our accepted recommends actually become Wabash men.

Autumn leaves and Wabash Football and Soccer. Go Wabash!

One of our own, John Hollett will be inducted into the Wabash Athletics Hall of Fame the evening before this year's Monon Bell Game which is November 15th. Congratulations John, you are Some Little Giant!

Our reunion in June allowed us to get to know each other better and was enjoyed by all. Tino Balio and wife came back for the first time since our graduation. While driving on Wabash Avenue last week, I saw and called "hello" to Burt Carlson, walking towards downtown Crawfordsville from the Wabash campus. Burt had talked to students about his experience as a Fulbright Scholar and in working for the Federal Government.

You are always welcome to come back to visit classes, meet professors or attend events. The Alumni Office can assist you in planning a visit. Local alums Henthorn, Horner, Mallot, Sperry and I would have more general information. By the way, Bob Charles, a newly constructed McDonald's opened in June on Crawfordsville's hwy 231 south. The area has a Super Walmart, Home Depot, Super Kroger, plus many other stores and businesses - at least a dozen fast food places.

The latest Bachelor is available on-line each Friday at http://www.wabash.edu/bachelor/.

Actual excavation for the new 139 room student housing started last week on the west side of campus.

In closing, we want to thank all of you who gave to Wabash in the 2013-2014 school year. You are the men who insure Wabash stays strong:

Hoyt Miller

George Million

Karl Andersen John Hawks Duane Axel Rex Henthorn Agatino Balio Bill Herman Dave Bechtold Herb Hill Roger Billings, Jr. John Hollett III **Bob Bittner** Jim Holmes John Horner Tom Black, Jr. Judy Calkins[^] Walt Inman **Burt Carlson** Dick Jack Sophia Carr[^] Chris Johnson Art Castellani Gary Johnson Bob Charles, Jr. Philip Johnson **Bill Collins** Len Loker, Jr. Joe Malott

Sherm Franz, M.D. **Bob Nelson** Dick Freeman Don Nordlund Craig Green Roger Paluska

Del Gregory Ray Pickett, Jr. Charles Haffner Fred Pipin

Mike Plummer Valerie Powell Don Priebe Carl Radebaugh Max Riedlsperger

Ernie Schmidt, USAF (Ret.)

Joe Shewmon Linda Smith^ Nancy Smith[^] Ron Smith* Jim Speer **Don Sperry** Jim Stanton Evan Steger III Lonnie Therber Bob Webb

Bob Wedgeworth, Jr.

Cliff Weil Marvin West **Bob Wild Bob Williams**

Yours in Wabash.

Craig A. Green

Tony Dowell

Lane Ferree

Bill Dyer